

State of Wisconsin Higher Educational Aids Board

Telephone: (608) 267-2206 Fax: (608) 267-2808 http://heab.state.wi.us Governor

Tony Evers

Connie Hutchison, PhD Executive Secretary

Monthly Memo May 2023

In this issue:

• Last Voucher for 22-23

P.O. Box 7885

Madison, WI 53707-7885

HEABmail@wisconsin.gov

- Refunds
- Processing schedule
- Grant Updates 22-23 Committed and Spent
- Upcoming Events

Last Voucher 22-23

Last voucher for the 22-23 academic year will be on Friday, June 9, 2023.

Refunds

If you have refunds, please get them in to us so that funds can be redistributed. This is the final **year** of the biennium. Any refunds that are received by June 30, 2023 will be processed in the 22-23 academic year.

Processing Schedule

Notification List 22-23

Distributed Wednesday afternoons.

May 3, 10, 17, 24, and 31.

June 7.

AES/TES List

Distributed Wednesday afternoons.

May 10, and 24.

June 7.

Voucher Processing

Tuesdays and Fridays for files uploaded by noon. No voucher May 26.

May 2, 5, 9, 12, 16, 19, 23, and 30.

June 2, 6, and 9.

Special Vouchers (for loan programs)

Processed weekly on Wednesdays.

May 3, 10, 17, 24, and 31.

June 7.

Notification List 23-24

Distributed Thursday afternoons.

May 4, 11, 18, and 25.

June 1, 8, 15, 22, & 29.

Please check our website calendar for the most current processing schedule updates.

Grant Updates

22-23 committed and spent as of 5/2/2023

	<u>Current</u>	This Time Last Year
Wisconsin Grant – Private non-profit		
Committed	142.18%	158.54%
Spent	79.40%	90.04%
Wisconsin Grant - Tribal		
Committed	129.86%	153.12%
Spent	67.35%	67.89%
Wisconsin Grant – UW		
Committed	114.65%	127.77%
Spent	83.85%	93.07%
Wisconsin Grant – Technical		
Committed	225%	192.55%
Spent	94.38%	84.12%

Upcoming Events

Scheduled HEAB board meetings: July 28, 2023.

HEAB training dates: Will be coming back soon virtually.

If you have any questions, concerns or comments please contact Connie Hutchison at (608) 267-2206 or connie.hutchison@wi.gov. Thank you!